
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Class Dojo!  

We will be timetabling ‘reflection time’ every day to 

share Class Dojo posts. We would be so grateful if you 

could upload anything exciting your children get up to, 

anything they create or a special moment you have 

shared at home onto their portfolio. The children really 

do feel proud when we show their classmates 😊 

Pre-School Newsletter 18th and 25th September 

The next two weeks… 
We will continue to focus on getting to know each other, 

continue to develop our understanding of our rules and 

routines and also celebrating our similarities and differences. 

Our books will be ‘What I Like About Me’ and ‘Incredible 

You’. Our focus nursery rhymes will be ‘Twinkle, Twinkle’ and 

‘Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes’.  

We are so proud of the children and how well they have settled into Fulfen Pre-School life. We have spent 

the week beginning to learn our class rules, routines and playing cooperatively with our friends. The 

children have enjoyed exploring our book of the week ‘Marvellous Me’ and singing our nursery rhyme ‘If 

you’re happy and you know it’. 

A few reminders: 

• You will receive fortnightly newsletters which will be given out on a Friday informing you of the following two weeks. 

These newsletters will also be posted onto Class Dojo should you misplace the paper copy 😊 

• Please ensure all items of clothing and bags are clearly named 😊 

• Our PE lessons will begin next week. BOTH Pre-School classes will have PE on Fridays. Please could children come into 

school wearing sporty/comfy clothing and appropriate footwear for PE please 😊 

Thank you for a successful first week, have a wonderful weekend with your littles ones. 

The Pre-School Team 

 



  

 
 


